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Shelter petséheads and tails above the rest! 

 Mission Statement:  
Animal Friends of the 

Valleys is dedicated to 

promoting humane 

care of animals through 

education and a hu-

mane, pro -active ani-

mal services program. 

We are committed to 

preventing the suffering 

of animals and to end-

ing pet overpopulation 

in the cities we serve.  

 

Animal Friends of the 

Valleys is your local 

animal shelter. We of-

fer animals for adoption 

and provide animal ser-

vices to Lake Elsinore, 

Wildomar, Canyon 

Lake, Menifee, Mur-

rieta, and Temecula.  

AFV Welcomes Neil Trent as New Executive Director 
 

After conducting a nationwide search for a new executive director, AFV welcomes Neil 
Trent as the new leader of AFV.   
 
Neil has over 30 years of experience in animal welfare. He 
began his career in London with the British Royal Society 
for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RSPCA) in the law en-
forcement division and, subsequently, as a training officer 
for RSPCA in Australia. He served as regional director at the 
World Society for the Protection of Animals (WSPA) and as 
the executive director at Humane Society International, the 
international arm of the Humane Society of the United 
States. 
 
Neil has traveled to numerous countries in the developing 
world implementing and promoting animal welfare programs 
and was instrumental in implementing anti- animal cruelty 
legislation in Taiwan.  He collaborated with the Jane Goodall 
Institute on anti-bush meat programs in Africa (Guinea, Sierra Leone) where primates, 
mostly chimps and bonobos, are hunted for their meat. Recently he made a presentation 
on developing an adoption culture and programs at the 6th annual China symposium on 
companion animals. 
 
Closer to home, Neil has run animal shelters in California and Colorado. Most recently, 
he served as President/CEO of the Animal Welfare League (AWLA) of Arlington, Virginia, 
where he developed numerous programs and services including trap-neuter-release 
(TNR), in-house veterinary services, enrichment for shelter animals, increased ñbully-
breedò adoptions and increased shelter adoptions to 96% of animals, as well as expand-
ing volunteer and foster programs. 
 
Neil has received numerous animal welfare awards and has served on many boards of 
prestigious organizations. We are proud to welcome him and we know he will be a huge 
asset to AFV! 

Here, There, and EverywhereðCats! (Puppies, Too) 
 

Yes, theyôre cute! Yes, theyôre playful! Yes, we are  
inundated again this year! 
 
We say it again and again but some folks apparently 
have not heard. Or, they didnôt listen. So, weôll say it 
again: If you donôt spay/neuter your pets, they are going 
to create unwanted litters. The litters will end up in this 
shelter or another. Or worse. They will not all get adopt-
ed, no matter how much you want to believe that they 
will. 

 
Our goal is to adopt 100 percent of the adoptable animals that enter the shelter. But,  
everyone must do his part! The cost of a spay or neuter is hardly more expensive than 
taking the family out to dinner. See for yourself! Call our Low Cost/High Quality Spay  
Neuter Clinic today:  951-674-7729 

Executive Director  
Neil Trent 
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Joel Silverman, Animal Trainer Extraordinaire, Partners with AFV 
 
AFV is proud to announce that Joel Silverman is partnering with AFV to help shelter 
animals get adopted. He will be conducting a free dog training seminar on Thursday, 
July 13, to promote his worldïrenowned dog certification course at the AFV shelter 
which will begin the week of August 14.This course is different from any other dog train-
ing certification course because he will select 5-7 AFV shelter dogs to go through a 
week-long course on behavior modification. Dogs selected will be in need of extra train-
ing in order to be adopted. With each class held at AFV, two staff members will be  
certified, free of charge, enabling AFV to have professionally trained certified animal 
behavior specialists on staff which will in-
crease successful dog adoptions and reduce 
the chance of them being returned to the 
shelter after being adopted. 
 

Joel has trained many different species of animals for Hollywood films, TV, and 
amusement parks. He is best known for Good Dog U, his top-rated Animal 
Planet series that ran from 1999 to 2009. He trained Bear, the lovable St. Ber-
nard/retriever mix who played the part of Dreyfuss on the TV series Empty  
Nest and trained dolphins, killer whales and sea lions for Sea World, Magic 
Mountain and Knottôs Berry Farm. Now, he uses all that professional experi-
ence helping pet owners train their own dogs. Thousands of dogs have  
benefited from his training.  

                                                         

 

 
  

 

  
 
 
 
 

Contact us... 
 

customercare@animalfriendsofthevalleys.com 
animalcontrol@animalfriendsofthevalleys.com 
volunteers@animalfriendsofthevalleys.com 

Brittany King, Tristan Drown, Mary Bullard 
(former office manager), Derrick Passow, 
Maria Terris, Jasmine Champagnie, and 
Laura Paris, D.V.M., are our friendly staff 
waiting to serve you at our low cost spay/
neuter clinic. Make your petôs appointment 
today! Call 951-674-7729 

Meet Beth Soltysiak, AFVôs New Director of Donor Development 
 

We are happy to announce that Beth Soltysiak is AFVôs new Director of Donor Development! 
Beth has been in the sales and marketing field for over 25 years, starting as advertising sales 
manager at the Chicago Tribune after obtaining her Communications Degree from the Univer-
sity of Kansas. 
 
Beth has lived in the Temecula Valley for over 30 years and has worked with the Temecula 
Chamber of Commerce, The Californian newspaper, and was Director of Development for the 
Boys and Girls Clubs of Southwest County where she raised significant funds through the 
support of charity-minded businesses in the valley. She also has worked with various non-
profits in the city as an independent contractor. Beth specializes in raising money and organ-
izing large charity events. Her sales and marketing background, along with her love of the 
valley, have been instrumental to her successful career. Beth also is part of local Rotary clubs 
as well as Lake Elsinore, Murrieta, and Temecula Chambers of Commerce and with other 
civic groups. She has a heart for giving back to the community she serves. 
 
Beth will be working with the community to obtain the needed sponsorships to help AFV become the leading community 
nonprofit shelter, providing a safe haven for all animals along with quality and affordable care. Through community educa-
tion and involvement, Beth will help AFV in its goal to end pet overpopulation and for finding a loving home for every 
adoptable pet in AFVôs shelter. 
 
We are excited that Beth has joined the AFV shelter team! 
 
You can reach Beth at 951-674-0618, ext. or beth@animalfriendsofthevalleys.com. 
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From  
Animal  
Control 

Officer Tucker recently received a call regarding a cat that 
was potentially in distress. When he arrived, he made con-
tact with the catôs guardian 
who said her cat accidentally 
got out about seven days 
prior and was trapped in her 
neighborôs locked garage.  
On top of that, It was thought 
that the neighbor was away 
and had been gone for as 
many days!  

Animal Control conducted an 
exhaustive search attempting to contact the residents; how-
ever, no contact was made. Officer Tucker, after speaking to 
his supervisor, determined that the cat was suffering and 
decided to cut a small hole in a vent on the side of the 
house, allowing the cat to be removed. She was found to be 
severely dehydrated and had quite the appetite! As can be 
seen from the photo, she was very happy to be reunited with 
her guardian and is expected to make a full recovery.   

As a side note, this kitty had flown all the way from Ireland 
when her owners moved to our community!  

 If You See Something, Say Something! 
 
Our officers are the first ones to call to rescue injured and abused 
animals. When AFV was notified of a resident hoarding 13 York-
shire terriers last summer, our animal control officers wasted no 
time getting there to help them. 
 
The dogs were rescued and kept at AFV for nine months until the 
wheels of justice finally convicted the dog owner of animal cruelty. 
She was placed on formal probation 
for a term of 5 years. While on ac-
tive probation she is not to own, 
possess, care for, or interact with 
any animals.  
 
Please, if you see or suspect an 
animal being abused, let us know! 
You need not identify yourself. We 
are the eyes and ears for these 
helpless creatures and never want 
them to suffer due to residents look-
ing the other way.  

 
We  
love  
our  
Officers! 

Above: Officer Tucker with two 
of the rescued Yorkies. All of the 
dogs have  since found �³furever�´��
homes. 
 
Left: One of the Yorkies upon 
arrival at the shelter. 

When most people think about the duties of animal control officers, they probably think of them picking up stray cats and 
dogs. While that may be a big part of their job, they also must play the part of cowboy, snake charmer, bird of prey rescuer, 

environmentalist, buffalo hunter and more. 
 
Officer Tucker, left, poses with his �³catch of the day�´��in Menifee  
recently. If you are afraid of snakes, this definitely is not the job for you! 
 
Officer Dossett, right, is giving a helping hand to a barn owl. 

Itôs Not Just Cats and Dogs... 

This  gorgeous hawk   
also was rescued by 
AFV. If wildlife is seri-
ously injured and canôt 
be returned to the wild 
right away, they are 
taken to a local wildlife 
rescue. 


